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27 September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

We are very excited to let you know that Year 2 are going on a trip to Bradford Industrial Museum . We will be going on Wednesday 23rd October and setting off at 9:10 and returning before home time at 3:15.

As our topic is ‘The Village’ with a special focus on the mills and factories, we will be looking at the weaving machines and learning what life was like working in the mill.

Children will be taught:
· What a mill is and why so many were built in Bradford.

· How a sheep’s fleece is turned into fabric.

· The evolution from the home industry to the industrialised processes.

· What life was like for a child mill worker and experience the noise of the mill.
The children will need to bring a healthy packed lunch box, waterproof coat and sturdy outdoor shoes. Please do not bring any electronic devices such as cameras, or any money as the children will not need them.  The children will need to come to school as usual in their school uniform to make them easily identifiable. 

The trip will cost of the trip is £10.00 per child (and includes £2 contributed by Friends) payable via Parentpay. This is a voluntary contribution, however, the trip may be cancelled if we do not sufficient payments.
If you have any questions at all please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Mrs Brown

Year 2 Teacher
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